

## **COGRA MOSS AND CORONAVIRUS**

In view of the recent government restrictions it has been decided reluctantly to postpone the opening of Cogra Moss which was to have taken place on the First of April.

A new opening date cannot yet be given but the fishery will reopen as soon as conditions permit.

This will be announced on the Association's web site so please check this for further information.

[www.cockermouthanglingassociation.co.uk](http://www.cockermouthanglingassociation.co.uk)

The second stocking of fish has also been postponed but will be replaced with a supplementary stocking later in the season.

Please note that, for the duration of these restrictions, there will be no vehicular access to the lake as the locks have temporarily been removed.

The Association apologises to members and permit holders for having taken this action but, in these difficult and challenging times, it is felt that there is no alternative.

It is hoped that you can understand why it has been necessary to take this difficult decision.

If you have any questions about this please contact me.

Steve Moore

Secretary